Watts Remy

From: TERESA MCGRATH <bone1953@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 4:53 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: support SB 927 now

hi,

we really need sb 927 to protect historical buildings, as many have been lost to demolition...
many tourists visit oregon for this reason alone, and it's a shame to erase history...

the workman's temple in downtowndowntown portland was razed with many opposing this terrible reality,
and decision...

if oregon is green, this sb927 will fall under that umbrella, but if it's allowed to fail, it's a shame for the people
of oregon...

choosing history over greed and profit will go much further, please do the right thing for the citizens of
portland...

oregon needs to provide communities the power to preserve our historic resources, just like 49 other states do!
why would you choose differently?

to let the workman's temple be razed is criminal, would you want that for the mcloughlin house in oregon city, or
pittock mansion?

didn't think so, thus do the right thing here...

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB927

thx
teresa mcgrath and nat kim

3344 ne 15th portland or 97212/nat kim 442 ne sumner portland or 97211



